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The Village of Biron Board of Trustees and Town of Plover Board will 
conduct a joint PUBLIC HEARING on July 7, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the Biron 
Municipal Center, 451 Kahoun Road, Wisconsin Rapids, WI on proposed 
Chapter 11 Public Health, Ordinance 11.06 Slow-No-Wake Areas. The 
proposed ordinance would establish a Slow-No-Wake Area in the waters of 
Biron Flowage. Immediately following completion of the joint public hearing, 
a special Biron Board of Trustees meeting will be held to adopt Ordinance 
11.06, pursuant to Chapter 30 of Wisconsin Statutes. 
 
Anne Arndt, WCMC, Clerk 

 


